
 
 
 
• Congratulations to Kayla H. and Shayden K. at the Winter Track State Qualifier meet Monday night!  

Kayla H. ran a personal best 4:57 in the 1500 meter run which landed her 1st place in her heat, and Shayden 
K. jumped 33 feet and 6 inches in the triple jump.  Great Job Girls! 

 
• The Varsity Boys Basketball Team will face top seeded Southampton in the Suffolk County Class B 

Championship TONIGHT @ 7:30PM at St. Joseph’s College in Patchogue. Buy tickets @ GoFan.com 
 
• Attention Seniors! There are currently 51 seniors signed up for the BCSF Fashion Show! Can we make 

it to 60 by Friday?!? Stop by Room 109 and see Mrs. Brush to sign up!!! All are welcome – spread the 
word! 

 
• Deb tickets will be on sale during all lunch periods in Room 120 and after school in Room 226. Permission 

slips for Babylon and out of district students are outside Room 120 and Room 226. This is the last week to 

get your tickets! Tickets will not be sold after break! Any questions, come see Mrs. O’Halloran or Miss 
Lee.  

 
• BHS Presents has been postponed till Thursday, March 30th! We are accepting new acts for the show. 

Applications will be available outside rooms 140 and 241 if you are interested. Please pick one up and 
return to Ms. Fama or Ms. Carey no later than Friday, March 17th. Any questions, please see Ms. Fama or 
Ms. Carey.  

 
• Ohtani, Trout, Harper, Acuña, Judge…who will you draw? Babylon Panthers eSports is hosting an MLB 

the Show Tournament after school on Thursday 2/16. Entries are capped at 30, so be sure to scan a QR 
code. See you at first pitch! 

 

• Attention Seniors! Suffolk Community College Onsite Admissions will be visiting BHS on Thursday, 
March 2nd. If you are interested in applying, please see Mrs. Deubel in Guidance to sign up. Thank you! 

 
 


